Year 1 and 2 Newsletter
Friday 17th June 2016.

Y1 have been focusing on phonics af mihemaiics'

school in literacy lessons, within the Ice
Zone and throughout their daily routine.
They are all very confident with their
sounds now and many thanks to all the
parents supporting their children at
home with phonics learning and
reading time.

In Year 1, the children have been
learning about shapes and number
patterns, continuing to improve their
confidence with numbers when we
use addition and subtraction.

In Year 2, the children have been
problem solving and using their maths
skills to decipher challenging puzzles

Year 2 children have continued their
spelling and grammar lessons and have
been producing some excellent

examples of creative writing ahead of and questions.
their trip to the seaside next week!
We encourage parents to challenge

their children at home with fun maths

questions and quizzes as part of their
" routine.
Reminders

Trip to Hunstanton beach: /
The KS1 trip o Hunstanton is on Friday

241 of June. Please make sure children
are prepared with a sunhat, two or three
water bottles, packed lunch and sun Science:

cream (to be applied by parents before

children arrive at school). Please wear

appropriate footwear for walking. All The children are concluding their
belongings must be kept in a small Animals Including Humans project this
backpack that the children can carry week looking at life cycles, ready to
independently. The children must be in move on to our Plants project next

school uniform. week.
Sunshine:

Each child should have a hat and a
water botile to keep them cool and
hydrated throughout the school day.

During our Plants topic we will study
what plants need to grow and thrive.

Sunstone class have made a display of
Sports Day: what plants need to grow so please
Sports day is now on the 4h of July. feel free to have a look in our
Please ensure all KS1 students have PE

classroom!
Qin school on this day. / \ /




